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                 Grand Knight’s Message  

 
Brothers and Friends of St. Anne’s, 
 
Enjoy the rest of the summer! 
 
Our annual pig roast is scheduled for Saturday Sept. 
17th (flyer enclosed). The Family Day picnic of the 
Brooklyn & Queens Councils is all set for Saturday Sept. 
10th. This is a wonderful, fun day and supports KofC 
C&B Charities. All Knights and their families are invited 
(flyer enclosed).  
 
There will be a flag retirement ceremony on Monday 
August 15th at Bishop Kearney Council. All are 
welcome. See the Knights Corner article on the right.  
 
Please pray for world peace. Also pray for Annette 
Kalin, Bob Stiles, Bill Allen (Mr. Wonderful) Charlie 
Leidner, Ed McTigue, and all who are affected by 
cancer. Please pray for our departed Brothers and their 
families, especially Joe Gunn. 
 
Charlie Vaicels – Grand Knight 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
 

Knight’s Corner 
        

Hello Brothers,     
 
Well, it’s August already  
Regarding the 4th degree, there is only 
one event scheduled. 
There will be a flag retirement 
ceremony on August 15th at 7:00 PM. 
All are welcome to bring your old and or 
worn American flags so they may be 
properly retired. The address is 79-07 
31st Ave., East Elmhurst. There will be 
food. Bring your families. 
On July 16th, the 4th Degree John Barry 
Assembly held their installation of 
officers. The event was well attended. 
This is the last year for our Grand 
Master, Ken Karchinski. The John Barry 
Assembly presented Ken with an award 
thanking him for his outstanding 
service. 
To any 4th Degree Knight who does not 
receive the John Barry newsletter, 
please email Joe Marino at 
Josenza@AOL.com.  
 
Jerry Rivera – PGK 
 
Vivat Jesus!                  
  
***************************************** 

For Hall Rentals 
Call Stan Gajewski PGK 

516-659-2753 
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The Pinta Lounge will now be open at 7:00PM on Mondays and Fridays.  
             Your Monday night host will be G-Man (George Nicoll)  

Published with permission of the Supreme Council, New 
Haven CT Note: All matter for publication must be in the 

hands of the Editor no later than 2nd Thursday of the 
month. In case of illness or death notify immediately 

Financial Secretary, Fred Forgione, 87-52 251st Street, 
Bellerose, NY 11426, 631-449-2212 or Grand Knight, 

Charles Vaicels, 248-47 88th Drive, Bellerose, NY 11426, 
917-561-8463. 

Council Directory 
 

Chaplain.……………………….……....Rev. Robert Ambalathingal 
Spiritual Advisor…………………………….Deacon Mickey Cutter  
Grand Knight………………………………....……......Charles Vaicels 
Deputy Grand Knight…………………...……..……Robert Gluszak 
Chancellor……………………..…………....…….….………John Harley 
Warden……………………………………....……..…..Matthew Rivera 
Treasurer………………………………..………..……….Gerry Mulligan 
Financial Secretary …………………………….....…. Fred Forgione 
Recorder………………………..………..........……………John Barrett 
Advocate…………………………………….…......…..Richard O'Brien 
Inside Guard ………………….....…………………..……Gary Sanchez 
Outside Guard……..……………..……………………………Ron Funck 
Outside Guard ……………………..……………………..Dan Mahinay 
Lecturer……………..…………………....…….……………………….Open 
Trustee (3 years)……….…………....….…………….Charlie Leidner 
Trustee (2 years) ……………....…................……Bob Contegnii 
Trustee (1 year)...……………....….…......Stanley Gajewski PGK 
House Chairman…..........………...........Stanley Gajewski PGK 

 
Delegates to New York State Convention 

Charles Vaicels GK............................Pasquale Buffolino DGK         
Alternate Delegates  

Peter Varol PGK          Mike Civello PGK 
 

 Delegates to the Long Island Chapter  
Charles Vaicels GK                     Robert Gluszak DGK 

John Barrett                                John Harley 
            Peter Varol PGK                              Ron Funck 

August 2022 
Calendar of Events 

August 11th……..…….… Council Meeting – Rosary at 7:30 PM 
August 15th ……………...………….…….…Feast of the Assumption 
August 19th…………………….………….….…National Aviation Day 

 
Reminder: 

There is only one  
Council Meeting in August, 
on Thursday, August 11th 

 

The Voice of 2429 

Editor………………………….Charlie Vaicels GK 
Email………………………cvpmi@hotmail.com 
Note: Please try to submit articles for The 
Voice at least one week before the end of 

the month. 

St. Anne’s 2022 Calendar Raffle 

Brothers and friends of St. Anne’s I want to thank you all for 
purchasing the 2022 calendars. We still have 90 calendars 

available for purchase. They are $20.00 each. They give you a 
chance to win $20.00 or more every day of the year. If you 

have not bought one yet or wish to purchase additional 
calendars, now is the time. The more calendars you have, the 
greater the chance for you to win. This is the most important 

fundraiser that our Council has. It is important to sell all of 
our calendars to help with the Council expenses. Calendars 

are also available for purchase at St. Anne’s. 

Please call Bob Gluszak at 718-347-0598. Make checks out to 
St. Anne’s Council. Please write calendar in the memo. Send 

checks to Bob Gluszak-calendar raffle 87-87 254th Street, 
Bellerose, New York 11426. I will send you the calendar 

ASAP.  

Thank you all for your support! 

Financial Secretary   
Notice to Members 

 
Your dues of $40.00 to the Council for the year 2022 are due 

between January 1st and March 31st, 2022. At this point, 
approximately 35 members owe us one, two or three years 

of past due dues. To maintain your status as a paid member, 
please keep your dues current. I will be sending a First Notice 

shortly, which will give you the amount you owe to stay in 
Good Standing. Please save us the time and money by paying 
dues in a timely fashion. Checks should be made payable to 

St. Anne’s Council and mailed to Bro. Fred Forgione, Financial 
Secretary, at 87-52 251st Street, Bellerose, NY, 11426. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH. Honorary Life Members pay no 
dues. They are members 70 years of age and have 25 years of 

uninterrupted service. Honorary members are members 65 
years of age and have 25 years of consecutive service. They 
pay dues of $15.00 per year. Thank you. Fred Forgione, FS 

631-449-2212. 

Say a Prayer 
For the Sick in Our Community 

 
Annette Kalin, Charlie Leidner,  

Richie Lawlor, 
Tony Sadallah,   

Ed McTigue,  
and Bill Allen 

 
Please pray for our brave military members, first 

responders, all! those suffering the effects of cancer 
and all special intentions asked for at Council 

meetings. 



The Pinta Lounge will be open at 7:00 P.M. 
on Mondays and Fridays. 

Your Monday night host will be G-Man (George Nicoll) 
Your Friday night host will be Dan Lollo. 

Come on down and enjoy some good cheer.  Bring some friends. 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Food Pantry 
Sister Mary from the food pantry needs the following items: 

 
Coffee (regular and Instant), tea, Hot Chocolate, desert cakes, cookies, crackers, biscuits, cookies, Jell-O, 

pudding, cake mix, icing, sugar, pancake syrup, vegetable oil, peanut butter, and instant mashed 
potatoes.  Ladies’ hygiene items such as sanitary pads, tampons and creams will be accepted. She also 
asked for supermarket gift cards of $10 - $15 - $20 – $25. If you do not have time to shop, you can give 

monetary donations and the “Lady Dame” Cecilia will do the shopping. 
 

 Please bring non-perishable items to St. Anne’s Council whenever you visit! 
  

Thank you all for your generosity! 
 

****************************************************************************** 

Happy birthday to the following members 
born in the month of August 

 
Robert Rhode - 8/01; James Reid, Leo Zartaga - 8/02; Kevin Haran, Robert Nessler - 8/04; Russell 

Shenners - 8/08, Rev. Michael Green - 8/09; James Holmes - 8/10, Joseph Jacoby - 8/15; John Kolb - 
8/16; John Powers - 8/17; Nicholas Ciaravino - 8/21; Steve Dinko, Anthony Sadallah, Peter Tall - 8/22; 

Joseph Quinn - 8/24, Michael Reilly, Jerry Rivera PGK, Jonathan Urso - 8/26; John Barrett, Biagio 
Cantatore, George Clark, William Veitch RIP - 8/27; George Milhaven - 8/29; Stanley K. Gajewski - 8/31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



Calendar Winners 
July 2022 

Date # Winner Name  Date # Winner Name 
7/01 164 Robert Mengler     7/16 237  Kevin Culhane 
7/02 226 Vickie Efrom     7/17 988 Steve May 
7/03 829 David Molina     7/18 317 Regina Nealon 
7/04 424 Kathleen Varol     7/19 605 Tami Mele 
7/05 967 Kaz Karimi     7/20 286 Elaine Keifner 
7/06 107 Tiya Sukhna     7/21 438 Brendan O’Leary 
7/07 448 Joe Quinn     7/22 819 Charlie Vaicels GK 
7/08 061 Edward Sean Jordan     7/23 056 Bernard Sorrentino 
7/09 972 St. Greg’s Holy Name     7/24 941 Gregg Staffin 
7/10 507 Diane Lollo     7/25 688 Nancy Irizarry 
7/11 250 Dan Lollo     7/26 827 Kevin Brown 
7/12 257 Anna Bializak     7/27 688  Nancy Irizarry 
7/13 711 Jeanne Beggins     7/28 729 Florence Breunig 
7/14 443 Matthew Rivera     7/29 821 Robert Sprance 
7/15 286 Elaine Keifner     7/30 162 Dan Mason 

       7/31 493 Mickey Cutter 

                                   

****************************************************************************** 

St. Anne’s 100th Anniversary 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 will be celebrating our CENTENARY during 2023, 100 years of Charity, Unity, 

Fraternity, and Patriotism. We will plan a Mass in January 2023, to commemorate when 103 charter 

members received the honor of the First, Second, and Third Degrees of our Order on January 7, 1923. 

Culmination of our Centenary celebration will be a “Gala Ball” in either April (77th Anniversary) or May 

(90th Anniversary). A tradition, from our 77th and 90th Anniversary celebrations, to avoid “cold and snow” 

in January. 

To commemorate this special milestone of St. Anne’s a Journal will be printed.  As in the past our 

celebrations were a success due to the dedication of an Anniversary Committee. We are asking for the 

experience of our Past Grand Knights and to you members of our Council to consider positions on your 

“Centenary Committee”: Journal; Photography; Reservations & Tickets; Publicity & Invitations. 

Please look for announcements in April for an upcoming meeting. 

Co-Chairmen: Stanley Gajewski -  PGK and Peter Varol -  PGK 

 

We Do Need Help! 

 

 



 

 

  



 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 

Annual Pig Roast – Clam Bake – BBQ!  

 
Saturday, September 17, 2022 

4:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
(Rain or Shine!)  

                       
Draught Beer-Wine & Soda-Door Prizes-Raffles-50/50 

                                       Loud shirt contest!  
 

Adults/$40 – Children/$10 – Children under 10/FREE! 

Tickets & Info:  

C. Vaicels, GK – (917) 561-8463/M. Civello, PGK (718) 679-5004 

 

 



 



 

 



 


